
 

 

H&R Block is a service organization specializing in tax preparation. Besides being experts in tax law and 
preparation, they also council individuals and businesses on how to best approach life trough taxes to 
minimize liability. With over 140 offices, across the State of Indiana, help is always close by. During the 
tax season our office are generally open from 9am to 9pm. (January-April). During the offseason we still 
maintain limited office hours and by appointment is always available to meet the needs of State of 
Indiana employees. 

 

Services being offered to State of Indiana employees: 

Free tax planning guidance 

Free W-4 guidance (most common mistake for surprises when completing taxes are from filling out or 
not updating W-4 as life changes)  

Free second look- This is a tax return review for the last 3 years-  we can make sure the employee 
received everything due them.   

$25 off tax prep fees for an employee coming to H&R Block for the first time 

Free Tax Identity Shield for employees that are returning to H&R Block as a client 

35% off tax prep though H&R block online services 

20% off H&R Block Tax preparation software.   

Free Tax Email Hotline for State Employees—When they have a question or need guidance we are just 
an email away. 

Printable coupon to show for discounts 

Email link to get into their H&R Block Benefits 

This Benefit is good for State Employees and their immediate household  

Expiration date- April 15 2018  

Any questions about the discount offered to State of Indiana employees content Shaun Deegan the 
District Manager for Indiana at 317-478-6344 or via email at Shaun.deegan@hrblock.com. 
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